
April 2022 Union Meeting Summary 

• Local 81 is currently conducting its annual audit. The PFFU audit finished earlier this week, and 

Local 81 will be assisting smaller locals with their audit at the PFFU convention.  

• B Platoon needs a safety committee representative. Interested members are encouraged to put 

their name in.  

• The Pancake Breakfast will be held May 14 at Publik Coffee, and will benefit Burn Camp.  

• Local 81 has initiated a GIS study.  

• Budget process has started and was discussed. 

• Engineer School will be held in September.  

• Uniform Committee and Skaggs discussed. 

• PFFU Convention will be held April 27-29.  

 

The next Union meeting will be held Tuesday, May 10, 2022, at Firefighters Credit Union. Please attend 

YOUR Union meeting.  


